
Big changes are coming to 
the FAFSA and DREAM ACT 

Applications for the 
upcoming 2024-2025 aid 

year.

2024-2025 FAFSA and Dream Act Applications will be available December 
2023.

NOT ON OCTOBER 1st
The exact date has not yet been released by the Department of Education but check 

the second week of December.

For additional information about FAFSA Simplification and the enhancements to the 
2024-2025 FAFSA, please review the Department of Education FAFSA Updates webpage.

https://studentaid.gov/help-center/answers/article/fafsa-simplification-act

